
 
 
 

WCA Lower School Spirit Wear Friday Guidelines 
 
Students in the Lower School will have the privilege of wearing spirit wear each 
Friday of the school year. Below are the guidelines for Spirit Wear Fridays: 
 

• All WCA t-shirts, shirts, sweatshirts, or hoodies may be worn. 
• The rest of the Lower School dress code will remain the same: uniform 

bottoms, socks, and shoes. 
• Shirts must be tucked in and a uniform belt must be worn when appropriate. 

	


